Coyotes:in’ the Area
> >

Coyotes are wild animals and can be dangerous.
Do not encourage them to approach.
They are smart and fast.

All pets MUST be kept under direct control
for your safety and the safety of the animals.

KEEP THEM AT A DISTANCE!
NEVER FEED COYOTES!

It you see a coyote that is exhibiting "Bold"
behaviors and has little or no fear of people,
\ contact the local NYSDEC office at (518) 357-2355 /




